
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been  another busy but fun week. 
The Build team should be driving by tonight! They 

have been welding polycord for 
the elevator belts. They have 
the elevator mounted, the 
electronic board is on, and 
pneumatics are on their way!   

The Communications team 
is continuously working on all 
their various projects. The 
Website team should have the 
website up and running within 
the upcoming week! This week 
as an outreach program, we 
helped out FRC team 1825, 
The Metro Home School 
Robotics.   

All of the fundraising team’s 
work has been very beneficial. They have started selling 
the FIRST light bulbs, Hy-Vee books, and has even 
started planning a car smash! The CAD team has been 

working on 3 different models of 
the ball lifting conveyor. 
Chairman’s team is on their second 
set of edits and their script for the 
video is complete. They will begin 
filming soon! The animation team 
is still in the brainstorm process. 
They have made a lot of progress 
and are very excited to get 
working! Thanks so much for 
bringing in all the cans! Please 
keep up the good work! Team Driven was really 
productive this week and can’t wait for their next 
week of the season!  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Week Two: January 14, 2011 – January 20, 2011 

The Odometer 
A Weekly Team Driven Update 

 

For more information, visit us at www.teamdriven.us 
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Follow us… Countdowns 

 
Follow us on twitter @teamdriven1730 
 
and  
 

Follow us on youtube: teamdriven1730 

Days until the robot is bagged:  

18 days 

Days until the Kansas City Regional:  

 34days 

Days until the Queen City Regional:  

 55 days 

 

 

 

http://www.teamdriven.us/

